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Please do the right and safe thing....close the deadly loopholes in our
gun laws that let domestic abusers and other dangerous people buy
guns.   Close the loopholes in our gun laws and keep guns out of the
hands of criminals and the mentally ill.    Guns can be dangerous even
in  the right hands....why allow them to be put in the WRONG hands.  
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